TECHNICAL ASSISTANCE FOR SENSORY
IMPAIRED PROGRAMS (TASIP)

150 S. PROGRESS AVENUE
HARRISBURG, PA 17109
717-657-5840

January 20, 1992

Tom Martin

Attn: Dr. Courturier
Braille Project

SCI, Graterford

PO Box 244
Graterford, PA 19426

Dear Tom,

Thank you for your return message regarding the Economics book. Unfortunately, when
the teacher did not receive more braille from us, she brailled the parts that the student
needed as he proceeded through the course. As a result, she informed me by phone that
she is cancelling the order. I know that this is not good news for you, and let me assure
you that it was not good news to me either. At any rate, please continue brailling until you
come to the end of the next volume and return the book and the disc at that point.

Finally, I checked my correspondence file from you, only to learn that I do not have the
letter from New Jersey. The only thing that I did find is a sentence in one of your letters to
me to the effect that you would obtain and send me a copy of the New Jersey letter.
Finally, your request of me to make and send another copy of the BEX disk slipped my
mind, but we have since asked Frank Irzyk to make and forward a copy to you. You
should have it in a week or so.
Feel free to call me if you have any questions.

Sincerely,

QO

pld L. Sundell
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